
 

 

 

 

Admission Portal for Primary 1 in September 2022 is now open.  

 

Applications should be submitted by visiting the Education Authority 
website https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions/applying-for-a-

school-place 

 

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions/applying-for-a-school-place
https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions/applying-for-a-school-place

